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DMHC Task Force on Pharmacy Benefit Management Reporting 
Solicitation for Members 

The Department of Managed Health Care (DMHC) is seeking dynamic and solution-
oriented healthcare professionals and advocates to serve on the legislatively mandated 
DMHC Task Force on Pharmacy Benefit Management Reporting. As part of Assembly 
Bill (AB) 315 (Wood, Chapter 905, Statutes of 2018), the DMHC must convene the Task 
Force in collaboration with: 

• Other agencies and departments
• Advocates and experts
• Health care service plan representatives
• Other entities and stakeholders the DMHC deems appropriate

The Task Force will meet at least once a month from June 2019 to December 2019 to 
determine what information related to pharmaceutical costs, if any, DMHC should 
require to be reported by health care service plans or their contracted Pharmacy 
Benefit Managers (PBM). The DMHC is required to submit a report with the Task 
Force’s findings and recommendations to specified persons and entities within the 
Legislature by February 1, 2020.  

The most-qualified candidates will have training and experience in one or more of the 
following areas: 

• Medical and health care economics
• Pharmacy practice and laws and regulations
• Management and administration in integrated or affiliated health care delivery

systems
• Prescription drug regulation and distribution
• Accountancy, with experience in integrated or affiliated health care delivery

systems
• Actuarial studies in the area of health care delivery systems or other related field

Interested candidates should submit a Letter of Interest along with a Statement of 
Qualifications, resume or curriculum vitae, to Mary.Watanabe@dmhc.ca.gov by 
April 19, 2019. If you have questions regarding the Task Force, please contact Mary 
Watanabe at the email address above or phone at (916) 322-1583. 

Thank you for your interest in serving on the DMHC Task Force. 


